
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 22nd April, 2020 
 
The Secretary 
The Calcutta Stock Exchange 
Association Ltd. 
7, Lyons Range 
Kolkata 700 001 
 

The Manager, 
Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block – G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E),  
Mumbai 400 051 
 
Stock Code: TIL 

The Secretary, 
Listing Department 
BSE Ltd., 
P.J. Towers,  
Dalal Street, Fort,  
Mumbai 400001.  
 
Scrip Code: 505196 

 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Sub: Compliance under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosures Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015 (SEBI LODR) 

 

Further to our letter dated 24th March, 2020 regarding temporary disruption of operations of TIL limited 
(‘the Company’) at its plants situated at Kamarhatty and Kharagpur (both in West Bengal), due to 
nCOVID-19 pandemic, we would like to update that the operations of TIL Kharagpur plant has been 
resumed from 22nd April, 2020 with minimal staff and in a phased manner, after obtaining necessary 
permission from relevant authorities in view of the guidelines issued by the Ministry of Home Affairs 
(MHA), Govt. of India dated 15th April, 2020.  
 
Utmost care are being taken to ensure the health and safety of the employees keeping in mind the social 
distancing norms and other SOPs issued by MHA.  
 
We are also closely monitoring the situation and would take all such steps as may be issued or prescribed 
by MHA from time to time in this regard.  
 
Kindly take the above in your records. 
 
 

Thanking you, 
 

 
 
 


